[bookmark: _GoBack]From: JOHN ROBERTS
Sent: 30 March 2017 10:24
To: Planning
Subject: For attn: Matthew Parry re 15/00837/OUT +attachment

Dear Matthew, Re 15/00837/OUT
My recent e-mail of 28/3/17 had an attachment showing an interpretation board illustrating the proposed new Local Nature Reserve at Gavray Drive. This has not been uploaded on to the webpage although my e-mail was. The interpretation board is an important part of my submission and is part of the evidence to go to the planning committee. I attach the graphic again here and ask that it is entered as part of my submission.
Thank you.
Yours Sincerely,
Pamela Roberts
Dr PJ Roberts, 9 Church Street, Bicester OX26 6AY on behalf of the Save Gavray Meadows Campaign

